
Bovember 
Twenty-sixth 

1920.

Colonel Logie Armstron g 
Director of Records, 
Militia Dep rtment, 
Ottawa.

My.de r Colonel:-
Let me thank you very much for 

your attention to the request of lacîlath, and 
also for your kindness in sending me a new "badge.

I uite " well appreciate how very 
careful you must be in the re-issuance of badges, 
and I was not surprise- to see in the paper this 
morning that.after a certain date, there would be 
no further re-issuance. I can well understand how 
careless ome of our men are in matters of this 
sort.

With all good wishes, I am,

Ever yours faithfully,


